## BACK2 SCHOOL

covid-19 edition

Going back to school this fall will require schools & families to work together even more than before.



Review & practice handwashing techniques.

Talk to your child about precautions at school.

Plan for possible school closures.
Plan for transportation.
Have multiple, labeled cloth face coverings.

Practice putting on and taking off mask without touching cloth. Help young children build comfort wearing mask.

Emphasize correct way to wear mask.

Stay on top of your child's mental and emotional well being.

Don't send a sick kid to school.

AT SCHOOL

Be familiar with how your school will make water available daily.

Make sure school has current contact information.

Know how your school will communicate positive COVID cases. If your child receives special services, ask how these services will continue.

Ask how your school plans to ensure students are following rules to reduce the spread of COVID-19.

Try to attend school activities and meetings.

Ask school about any plans to reduce potential stigma related to having or possibly having COVID-19.



Bishop John Franklin White, Commission Chair, Global Witness & Ministry
Dr Deborah Taylor King, Connectional Women's Missionary Society President
Mrs Charolett Biggs Martin, Commission Chair, Christian Social Action